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From: Tracy Smith [ ]
Sent: 20 March 2016 13:27
To: Planning Policy Team, Brentwood Borough Council
Subject: Objection to development of playing field in Priests Lane
Attachments: Brentwood playing field objection.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Please find attached the comment form for the Brentwood Local Plan from the Essex Playing Fields Association. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Tracy Smith 
Director, Essex Playing Fields Association 

 

Click here to report this email as spam. 
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COMMENT FORM  
 

 
From 10 February to 23 March 2016 we are consulting on the Draft Local Plan for Brentwood 
Borough. You can view and comment on the Draft Local Plan online at 
www.brentwood.gov.uk/localplan 
 
Alternatively, please use this form to share your views on the contents of the Draft Plan. 
 
All responses should be received by Wednesday 23 March 2016 
 
Please return forms to Planning Policy Team, Brentwood Borough Council, Town Hall, Brentwood, 
Essex CM15 8AY, or alternatively attach completed forms and email them to 
planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 
Data Protection  
All personal information that you provide will be used solely for the purpose of the Local Plan 
consultation. Please note whilst all addresses will be treated as confidential, comments will not be 
confidential. Each comment and the name of the person who made the comment will be featured 
on the Council’s website. 
 
By submitting this form you are agreeing to these conditions. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PERSONAL DETAILS 

Title:  

First Name: 
ESSEX PLAYING 
FIELDS 
ASSOCIATION 

 Last Name:   

Address: Essex 
Playing Fields 
Association, 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Post Code: 
 

 Telephone Number:  

http://www.brentwood.gov.uk/localplan
mailto:planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk


Email Address: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

YOUR COMMENTS 

Please indicate which section(s) of the Draft Local Plan you are commenting on (where 
applicable please clearly state the Policy reference or paragraph number): 
 
Playing Field, Priest Lane, reference no 044,178 
 
 

Please specify if you Support, Object or are providing a General Comment:  
(tick as appropriate) 
 

Support   

 
 

  

Object  
**
** 

  

 General Comment  
 
 

Comments (please use additional sheet if required): 
 
We, the Essex Playing Fields Association, are writing to object to the plans to build on the playing 
field, sited in Priests Lane (reference 044,178) as we feel that this will be yet another loss of a 
valuable playing field in the area.  
We have received a great deal of correspondence from local residents in regards to this play area, 
all objecting to it being used for development. 
As you are aware, we have enough unfit children and adults in the country and therefore removing 
such play areas can only add to the problem. Once a playing field is lost to development, it’s gone 
forever.  
We hope the council will seriously consider leaving this site as a playing field for future generations 
to enjoy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to respond.  Please return forms to Planning Policy Team, Brentwood 
Borough Council, Town Hall, Brentwood, Essex CM15 8AY, or alternatively attach completed forms 
and email to planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk 
 

mailto:planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk

